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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,    

I am really pleased to see how well the children have settled back into school. They 

have got used to their new routines and their new classes and have had a great start 

to the school year. A special well done to children in Reception, who have settled in 

quickly.  

Please can I remind parents/carers about making sure reading books are brought into 

school every day, so that children can practise their reading in class every day. It is 

vitally important that children practise their reading on a daily basis, as this will improve 

their reading skills. Thank you for your support in this matter. 

As you can see, we have a variety of clubs running each week. Please can you make 

sure that all reply slips are returned by Monday 18th so that the payments can be set 

up on School Money.  

As the weather is gradually turning wetter, please can you make sure that your child 

brings a coat into school, with their name in.  

As always, if you have any questions, please get in touch either by phone or email.  

Many thanks,  

Jon Stevens.  

Information 

  Dates for your Diary  

Friday 22nd September – Jeans for 

Genes Day 

Friday 29th September – McMillan 

Coffee Morning 

Tuesday 3rd October – KS1 Harvest 

Assembly at 2:45pm 

Wednesday 4th October – Y3/4 

Harvest Assembly at 2:45pm 

Thursday 5th October – Y5/6 

Harvest Assembly at 2:45pm 

Tuesday 24th & Wednesday 25th 

October – Parents’ Evening 

Monday 30th October – Friday 3rd 

November – Half Term  

Last Day of Autumn Term – 

Friday 22nd December at 2pm 

 

 

Clubs for the Autumn Term 

Monday - LittleThink Club - £3 per 

session. Y5/6 Multi sports Club - Free 

Tuesday - Gardening Club - free 

Wednesday - Multi Sports Club - £6 for 

the half term. Yoga Club for Y2 & Y3 

£1.50 per session. 

Thursday - Yoga Club - £1.50 per session 

for Y4&Y5.  

 House Points – This week’s winners are: Air 

Air 

1181 

Earth 

1062 

Fire 

1139 

Water 

1126 

Jeans for Genes Day 

Friday 22nd September 

Next week, we are having a non-uniform day in 

order to raise money for the charity, Jeans for 

Genes. This is an important charity, which raises 

money to support families who are affected by 

genetic conditions.  

Please donate £1 in exchange for your child 

wearing non uniform. Thank you.  

 

Reminder! 

Smoking/Vaping - The school 

premises is a no smoking premises, 

which includes vaping. Please do 

not smoke or vape on the school 

grounds, including the playground.  

Parking – Please be mindful of the 

local residents when dropping off / 

collecting children. Please do not 

park in front of driveways or on the 

pavement. 

Medication – Please make sure 

that all medication is brought to the 

school office, where it will be signed 

in by the office staff. Please do not 

send in any medication to the class 

teachers.  

Thank you for your support with the 

above.  
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